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A message from Mr farrell

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am absolutely delighted to share how proud we all are of the children for their
fantastic efforts in the St Anne’s Match-athon! Their football skills were truly

impressive and their teamwork and sportsmanship shone through the entire event. It
was heartwarming to see so many of our students come together for such a

meaningful cause and I’m thrilled to announce that we raised a remarkable amount
for Jamie’s Quest.

A huge thank you must go to Miss Steed and the brilliant School Council team, who
worked tirelessly to organise the Match-athon. From planning the event to cheering

everyone on, they truly went above and beyond to ensure everything ran smoothly. It
was a wonderful day that showed the strength and spirit of the St Anne’s family.

Let’s keep up this incredible momentum as we continue to support Jamie’s Quest.

Best wishes
Mr Farrell

St Anne’s Football Match-Athon raised a huge
amount of 

£5,439.92
I’m sure the family will be very grateful to

everyone who donated.  Thank you

https://www.gofundme.com/f/life-saving-cancer-treatment-for-jamie?fbclid=IwY2xjawF-DzdleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHQiaQFyZh8xylA36Ke2lLr-9aosuuYjYhp5z9HQEI8nrj4awQyvuQmMEgA_aem_05kSP9Pp-xsYBftjifJbuw


classroom news

This week Reception Class had the
opportunity to make bread, as part of
their work on the story ‘The Little Red
Hen’. We explored the ingredients and
everybody had a hand in either adding
something to the bowl or stirring and

kneading. We couldn’t believe how
much the dough had risen when we

looked at it again an hour or so later!
Each child then rolled out their own

little bread roll, and the beautiful
smell of freshly baked bread filled the

school corridors. Well done Class R!

Class 1 have been busy this week reciting
and writing poetry based on the sea. After
performing the poem, they have written

their own that will be performed to other
classes around the school.



 

Wednesday 23rd October - Class R Grandparents Afternoon Tea 2pm
Wednesday 23rd October - Class 6 Residential Trip
Thursday 24th October - Class 5 Collective Worship 2.50pm - Doors open at 2.35pm
Friday 25th October - Cake Sale/Uniform Sale and Lucky Dip
Monday 28th October - HALF TERM
Mon 4th - Thurs 7th November - Class 6 Bikeability
Tuesday 12th November  - Class R Stay and Play from 9-10.30am.

upcoming events

SEND HINTS AND TIPS FROM MISS TAVENDER

SEND IS EVERYONE’S BUSINESS

Reminders and other news
Parking

We have received several
complaints from our neighbors
regarding parking around the

school.  Please park
considerately and do not park

across driveways.
Thank you


